
Financial report for the Kaufman Renewal and Emergency Fund


September 14, 2022


Recap of past 3 years finances for the Kaufman Fund


2019 – 8 grants were given for graduates of CCS to attend the DOTAC 

             Meeting. 


       	  The fund earned $11,598.45 that year. We paid $1,108.82 to the 

	  Foundation to manage the Kaufman Fund.


	  Year end balance was $76,317.21


2020 – 6 grants were given to CCS graduates to attend the DUCC

             meeting. The meeting was cancelled so the Administration

	    Committee requested recipients pass the grant money on in

	    their church or community.


	    2 other grants were given to CCS graduates for other needs.


	    The fund earned $8,793.10 in 2020 and we were charged 

              $1,141.01 for managing the fund.


	     2020 Year end balance was $80,644.30.
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021 – 2 grants were given and there was an overpayment 

	     of $1,200.00 to be repaid to the fund. 

              


The interest earned was  $10,496.21 and we paid $1,254.54 for     
fund Management.


	    2021 year end balance was $$86,990.97


2022 – 1 grant for a personal retreat.


             so far, as of Sept. 14, 2022, 6 grants to CCS graduates have         

been sent to assist with costs to attend the DUCC Gathering in              


             October 2022.


 


	


